
From: Danielle Mangione < >  
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 3:01 PM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Vermont Public Records Request 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

I would like as many documents as possible in the first free 30 minutes. 
 
On Thursday, March 26, 2020, 08:12:47 PM EDT, Clark, Charity <charity.clark@vermont.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Dear Ms. Mangione, 

  

In checking on the status of several PRA requests, I see that I never replied to your question regarding 
the cost estimate we provided. I am sorry for the delay. Excluding media advisories and press releases, 
we have a total of 31 emails that are potentially responsive to your request. Each email will need to be 
reviewed and possibly redacted. My best guess is that this request wouldn’t be free, but it would be under 
an hour worth of time, i.e., under $10, considering the first half-hour is free. 

  

Please let me know if you would like to move ahead with this request. 

  

Thank you, 

Charity  

 




